DIRECTOR OF LITURGICAL MUSIC AT ASSUMPTION UNIVERSITY

Campus Ministry is delighted to welcome our new director of liturgical music Michael Ochoa
who began his ministry with us today. Michael received his undergraduate degree in music from
the University of Colorado and is currently completing his Masters degree in Theological
Studies at the Boston College School of Theology and Ministry. Michael lives at the
Assumptionist Center in Brighton, Massachusetts and will work at Assumption half-time (20
hours/week) this year. Welcome Michael!




